Protagoras La Petite Collection T 495
When people should go to the books stores, search start by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is truly problematic. This is why we provide the ebook compilations
in this website. It will extremely ease you to see guide protagoras la petite
collection t 495 as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in reality want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method
can be every best area within net connections. If you ambition to download and
install the protagoras la petite collection t 495, it is completely simple
then, past currently we extend the associate to buy and make bargains to
download and install protagoras la petite collection t 495 fittingly simple!
Understanding Nature Hub Zwart 2008-01-29 Science is not the only route to
understanding nature. This volume presents a series of case studies in
comparative epistemology, critically comparing the works of prominent
representatives of the life sciences, such as Aristotle, Darwin, and Mendel,
with the writings of literary masters, such as Andersen, Melville, Verne, and
Ibsen. It constitutes a major contribution to the growing field of science and
literature studies.
The Acharnenses of Aristophanes, with notes by T. Mitchell Aristophanes 1835
Aristotle's De Motu Animalium Martha C. Nussbaum 2020-10-06 Available for the
first time in paperback, this volume contains text with translation of De Motu
Animalium, Aristotle's attempt to lay the groundwork for a general theory of
the explanation of animal activity, along with commentary and interpretive
essays on the work.
Psychiatry Konstantinos N. Fountoulakis 2022 This book was the end product of
life experiences, thoughts and intellectual wanderings of the author, who
through his career and for the last twenty years was always serving all the
three aspects of a Psychiatrist: He is a clinician, a researcher and an
academic teacher. The book includes a comprehensive history of Psychiatry since
antiquity and until today, with an emphasis not only on main events but also
specifically and with much detail and explanations, on the chain of events that
led to a particular development. At the center of this work is the question
"what is mental illness?" and "does free will exist?" These are questions which
tantalize Psychiatrists, neuroscientists, psychologists, philosophers, patients
and their families and the sensitive and educated lay persons alike. Thus, the
book includes a comprehensive review and systematic elaboration on the
definition and the concept of mental illness, a detailed discussion on the
issue of free will as well as the state of the art of contemporary Psychiatry
and the socio-political currents it has provoked. Finally the book includes a
description of the academic, social and professional status of Psychiatry and
Psychiatrists and a view of future needs and possible developments. A last
moment addition was the chapter on conspiracy theories, as a consequence of the
experience with the social media and the public response to the COVID-19
outbreak which coincided with the final stage of the preparation of the book.
Their study is an excellent opportunity to dig deep into the relation among
human psychology, mental health, the society and politics and to swim in
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intellectually dangerous waters
History G. J. Renier 2016-04-14 This treatise of historical methodology,
originally published in 1950 is based upon a liberal conception of history
which excludes no narrator of past events from the ranks of historians. It
defines history as the accurate story which preserves the memory of the past
experiences of human societies. The functionof history determines its method
and provides the answer to the question: how secure is our knowledge of the
past? In the author’s view, history is empirical and its results are for ever
provisional. The relative merits of dogmatism and scepticism are examined and
several interpretations among English historians are scrutinized.
The Chronicle of the Discovery and Conquest of Guinea Gomes Eanes de Zurara
2010-07 Volume 100 of the Hakluyt Society publications (1899) contains
fifteenth-century accounts of expeditions sponsored by Prince Henry the
Navigator.
Socratic Moral Psychology Thomas C. Brickhouse 2010-05-06 Socrates' moral
psychology is widely thought to be 'intellectualist' in the sense that, for
Socrates, every ethical failure to do what is best is exclusively the result of
some cognitive failure to apprehend what is best. Until publication of this
book, the view that, for Socrates, emotions and desires have no role to play in
causing such failure went unchallenged. This book argues against the orthodox
view of Socratic intellectualism and offers in its place a comprehensive
alternative account that explains why Socrates believed that emotions, desires
and appetites can influence human motivation and lead to error. Thomas C.
Brickhouse and Nicholas D. Smith defend the study of Socrates' philosophy and
offer an alternative interpretation of Socratic moral psychology. Their novel
account of Socrates' conception of virtue and how it is acquired shows that
Socratic moral psychology is considerably more sophisticated than scholars have
supposed.
Livres hebdo 2006
Entering the Agon Elton T. E. Barker 2009-01-22 This book investigates one of
the most characteristic and prominent features of ancient Greek literature the scene of debate or agon, in which with varying degrees of formality
characters square up to each other and engage in a contest of words. Drawing on
six case studies of different kinds of narrative - epic, historiography and
tragedy - and authors as diverse as Homer, Herodotus, Thucydides, Sophocles and
Euripides, this wide-ranging study analyses each example of debate in its
context according to a set of interrelated questions: who debates, when, why,
and with what consequences? Based on the changing representations of debate
across and within different genres, it shows the importance of debate to these
key canonical genres and, in turn, the role of literature in the construction
of a citizen body through the exploration, reproduction and management of
dissent from authority.
Religious Discourse in Attic Oratory and Politics Andreas Serafim 2020-10-30
The book offers a critical investigation of a wide range of features of
religious discourse in the transmitted forensic, symbouleutic and epideictic
orations of the Ten Attic Orators, a body of 151 speeches which represents the
mature flourishing of the ancient art of public speaking and persuasion.
Serafim focuses on how the intersections between such religious discourse and
the political, legal and civic institutions of classical Athens help to shed
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new light on polis identity-building and the construction of an imagined
community in three institutional contexts – the law court, the Assembly and the
Boulē: a community that unites its members and defines the ways in which they
make decisions. After a full-scale survey of the persistently and recurrently
used features of religious discourse in Attic oratory, he contextualizes and
explains the use of specific patterns of religious discourse in specific
oratorical contexts, examining the means or restrictions that these contexts
generate for the speaker. In doing so, he explores the cognitive/emotional and
physical/sensory reactions of the speaker and the audience when religious
stimuli are provided in orations, and how this contributes to the construction
of civic and political identity in classical Athens. Religious Discourse in
Attic Oratory and Politics will be of interest to anyone working on classical
Athens, particularly its legal institutions, on ancient rhetoric, and ancient
Greek religion and politics.
Plato’s Styles and Characters Gabriele Cornelli 2015-11-27 The significance of
Plato’s literary style to the content of his ideas is perhaps one of the
central problems in the study of Plato and Ancient Philosophy as a whole. As
Samuel Scolnicov points out in this collection, many other philosophers have
employed literary techniques to express their ideas, just as many literary
authors have exemplified philosophical ideas in their narratives, but for no
other philosopher does the mode of expression play such a vital role in their
thought as it does for Plato. And yet, even after two thousand years there is
still no consensus about why Plato expresses his ideas in this distinctive
style. Selected from the first Latin American Area meeting of the International
Plato Society (www.platosociety.org) in Brazil in 2012, the following
collection of essays presents some of the most recent scholarship from around
the world on the wide range of issues related to Plato’s dialogue form. The
essays can be divided into three categories. The first addresses general
questions concerning Plato’s literary style. The second concerns the relation
of his style to other genres and traditions in Ancient Greece. And the third
examines Plato’s characters and his purpose in using them.
Conversations of Socrates Xenophon 2004-02-05 After the execution of Socrates
in 399 BC, a number of his followers wrote dialogues featuring him as the
protagonist and, in so doing, transformed the great philosopher into a
legendary figure. Xenophon's portrait is the only one other than Plato's to
survive, and while it offers a very personal interpretation of Socratic
thought, it also reveals much about the man and his philosophical views. In
'Socrates' Defence' Xenophon defends his mentor against charges of arrogance
made at his trial, while the 'Memoirs of Socrates' also starts with an
impassioned plea for the rehabilitation of a wronged reputation. Along with
'The Estate-Manager', a practical economic treatise, and 'The Dinner-Party', a
sparkling exploration of love, Xenophon's dialogues offer fascinating insights
into the Socratic world and into the intellectual atmosphere and daily life of
ancient Greece.
The Cynics R. Bracht Branham 1996 This collection of essays the first of its
kind in English brings together the work of an international group of scholars
examining the entire tradition associated with the ancient Cynics. The essays
give a history of the movement as well as a state-of-the-art account of the
literary, philosophical and cultural significance of Cynicism from antiquity to
the present. Arguably the most original and influential branch of the Socratic
tradition, Cynicism has become the focus of renewed scholarly interest in
recent years, thanks to the work of Sloterdijk, Foucault, and Bakhtin, among
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others. The contributors to this volume classicists, comparatists, and
philosophers draw on a variety of methodologies to explore the ethical, social
and cultural practices inspired by the Cynics. The volume also includes an
introduction, appendices, and an annotated bibliography, making it a valuable
resource for a broad audience. -- Amazon.com.
On Tyranny Leo Strauss 1991 On Tyranny is Leo Strauss's classic reading of
Xenophon's dialogue, Hiero or Tyrannicus, in which the tyrant Hiero and the
poet Simonides discuss the advantages and disadvantages of exercising tyranny.
This edition includes a translation of the dialogue, a critique of the
commentary by the French philosopher Alexandre Kojève, Strauss's restatement of
his position in light of Kojève's comments, and finally, the complete StraussKojève correspondence. "Through [Strauss's] interpretation Xenophon appears to
us as no longer the somewhat dull and flat author we know, but as a brilliant
and subtle writer, an original and profound thinker. What is more, in
interpreting this forgotten dialogue, Strauss lays bare great moral and
political problems that are still ours." —Alexandre Kojève, Critique "On
Tyranny is a complex and stimulating book with its 'parallel dialogue' made all
the more striking since both participants take such unusual, highly provocative
positions, and so force readers to face substantial problems in what are often
wholly unfamiliar, even shocking ways." —Robert Pippin, History and Theory
"Every political scientist who tries to disentangle himself from the
contemporary confusion over the problems of tyranny will be much indebted to
this study and inevitably use it as a starting point."—Eric Voegelin, The
Review of Politics Leo Strauss (1899-1973) was the Robert Maynard Hutchins
Distinguished Service Professor of Political Science at the University of
Chicago.
Apollodorus Apollodorus 1921
Institutes of the Christian Religion John Calvin 2019-01-31 Institutes of the
Christian Religion is John Calvin's original work of systematic theology.
Regarded as one of the most influential works of Protestant theology, it was
published in Latin in 1536 (at the same time as Henry VIII of England's
Dissolution of the Monasteries) and in his native French language in 1541, with
the definitive editions appearing in 1559 (Latin) and in 1560 (French). The
book was written as an introductory textbook on the Protestant creed for those
with some previous knowledge of theology and covered a broad range of
theological topics from the doctrines of church and sacraments to justification
by faith alone and Christian liberty. It vigorously attacked the teachings of
those Calvin considered unorthodox, particularly Roman Catholicism, to which
Calvin says he had been "strongly devoted" before his conversion to
Protestantism. The Institutes is a highly regarded secondary reference for the
system of doctrine adopted by the Reformed churches, usually called Calvinism.
The Embodied Self in Plato Orestis Karatzoglou 2021-04-06 This book argues
that, rather than being conceived merely as a hindrance, the body contributes
constructively in the fashioning of a Platonic unified self. The Phaedo shows
awareness that the indeterminacy inherent in the body infects the validity of
any scientific argument but also provides the subject of inquiry with the
ability to actualize, to the extent possible, the ideal self. The Republic
locates bodily desires and needs in the tripartite soul. Achievement of maximal
unity is dependent upon successful training of the rational part of the soul,
but the earlier curriculum of Books 2 and 3, which aims at instilling a prereflectively virtuous disposition in the lower parts of the soul, is a
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prerequisite for the advanced studies of Republic 7. In the Timaeus, the world
soul is fashioned out of Being, Sameness, and Difference: an examination of the
Sophist and the Parmenides reveals that Difference is to be identified with the
Timaeus’ Receptacle, the third ontological principle which emerges as the
quasi-material component that provides each individual soul with the
alloplastic capacity for psychological growth and alteration.
The Essays of Michael Seigneur de Montaigne Michel de Montaigne 1870
The Emotions of the Ancient Greeks David Konstan 2007-12-22 It is generally
assumed that whatever else has changed about the human condition since the dawn
of civilization, basic human emotions - love, fear, anger, envy, shame - have
remained constant. David Konstan, however, argues that the emotions of the
ancient Greeks were in some significant respects different from our own, and
that recognizing these differences is important to understanding ancient Greek
literature and culture. With The Emotions of the Ancient Greeks, Konstan
reexamines the traditional assumption that the Greek terms designating the
emotions correspond more or less to those of today. Beneath the similarities,
there are striking discrepancies. References to Greek 'anger' or 'love' or
'envy,' for example, commonly neglect the fact that the Greeks themselves did
not use these terms, but rather words in their own language, such as orgê and
philia and phthonos, which do not translate neatly into our modern emotional
vocabulary. Konstan argues that classical representations and analyses of the
emotions correspond to a world of intense competition for status, and focused
on the attitudes, motives, and actions of others rather than on chance or
natural events as the elicitors of emotion. Konstan makes use of Greek
emotional concepts to interpret various works of classical literature,
including epic, drama, history, and oratory. Moreover, he illustrates how the
Greeks' conception of emotions has something to tell us about our own views,
whether about the nature of particular emotions or of the category of emotion
itself.
Women in Ancient Greece Sue Blundell 1995 Largely excluded from any public
role, the women of ancient Greece nonetheless appear in various guises in the
art and writing of the period, and in legal documents. These representations,
in Sue Blundell's analysis, reveal a great deal about women's day-to-day
experience as well as their legal and economic position - and how they were
regarded by men.
The Memorable Thoughts of Socrates Xenophon 1894
Plato's Moral Psychology Rachana Kamtekar 2017-12-01 Plato's Moral Psychology
is concerned with Plato's account of the soul and its impact on our living well
or badly, virtuously or viciously. The core of Plato's moral psychology is his
account of human motivation, and Rachana Kamtekar argues that throughout the
dialogues Plato maintains that human beings have a natural desire for our own
good, and that actions and conditions contrary to this desire are involuntary
(from which follows the 'Socratic paradox' that wrongdoing is involuntary). Our
natural desire for our own good may be manifested in different ways: by our
pursuit of what we calculate is best, but also by our pursuit of pleasant or
fine things - pursuits which Plato assigns to distinct parts of the soul.
Kamtekar develops a very different interpretation of Plato's moral psychology
from the mainstream interpretation, according to which Plato first proposes
that human beings only do what we believe to be the best of the things we can
do ('Socratic intellectualism') and then in the middle dialogues rejects this
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in favour of the view that the soul is divided into parts with some gooddependent and some good-independent motivations ('the divided soul').
Plato's Timaeus Chad Jorgenson 2020-11-26 "Plato's 'Timaeus' brings together a
number of studies from both leading Plato specialists and up-and-coming
researchers from across Europe. The contributions cover a wide variety of
topics, ranging from the literary form of the work to the ontology of sense
perception and the status of medicine in Timaeus' account. Although informed by
a commitment to methodological diversity, the collection as a whole forms an
organic unity, opening fresh perspectives on widely read passages, while
shedding new light on less frequently discussed topics. The volume thus
provides a valuable resource for students and researchers at all levels,
whether their interest bears on the Timaeus as a whole or on a particular
passage"-Salvator Rosa in French Literature James Patty 2005-01-31 " Salvator Rosa
(1615–1673) was a colorful and controversial Italian painter, talented
musician, a notable comic actor, a prolific correspondent, and a successful
satirist and poet. His paintings, especially his rugged landscapes and their
evocation of the sublime, appealed to Romantic writers, and his work was highly
influential on several generations of European writers. James S. Patty analyzes
Rosa’s tremendous influence on French writers, chiefly those of the nineteenth
century, such as Stendhal, Honoré de Balzac, Victor Hugo, George Sand, and
Théophile Gautier. Arranged in chronological order, with numerous quotations
from French fiction, poetry, drama, art criticism, art history, literary
history, and reference works, Salvator Rosa in French Literature forms a
narrative account of the reception of Rosa’s life and work in the world of
French letters. James S. Patty, professor emeritus of French at Vanderbilt
University, is the author of Dürer in French Letters . He lives in Nashville,
Tennessee.
Handbook of the History of Economic Thought Jürgen Backhaus 2011-11-12 This
reader in the history of economic thought challenges the assumption that
today’s prevailing economic theories are always the most appropriate ones. As
Leland Yeager has pointed out, unlike the scientists of the natural sciences,
economists provide their ideas largely to politicians and political appointees
who have rather different incentives that might prevent them from choosing the
best economic theory. In this book, the life and work of each of the founders
of economics is examined by the best available expert on that founding figure.
These contributors present rather novel and certainly not mainstream
interpretations of the founders of modern economics. The primary theme concerns
the development of economic thought as this emerged in the various continental
traditions including the Islamic tradition. These continental traditions
differed substantially, both substantively and methodologically, from the
Anglo-Saxon orientation that has been dominant in the last century for example
in the study of public finance or the very construct of the state itself. This
books maps the various channels of continental economics, particularly from the
late-18th through the early-20th centuries, explaining and demonstrating the
underlying unity amid the surface diversity. In particular, the book emphasizes
the writings of John Stuart Mill, his predecessor David Ricardo and his
follower Jeremy Bentham; the theory of Marginalism by von Thünen, Cournot, and
Gossen; the legacy of Karl Marx; the innovations in developmental economics by
Friedrich List; the economic and monetary contributions and “struggle of
escape” by John Maynard Keynes; the formidable theory in public finance and
economics by Joseph Schumpeter; a reinterpretation of Alfred Marshall; Léon
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Walras, Heinrich von Stackelberg, Knut Wicksell, Werner Sombart, and Friedrich
August von Hayek are each dealt with in their own right.
Virtue Ethics and Education from Late Antiquity to the Eighteenth Century
Andreas Hellerstedt 2018-08-07 This book argues that pre-modern societies were
characterized by a common quest for human flourishing or excellence, i.e.
virtue. The history of virtue is a particularly fruitful approach when studying
pre-modern periods. Systems of moral philosophy and more day-to-day moral ideas
and practices in which virtue was central were incredibly important in premodern societies within and among diverse scholarly, literary, religious and
social communities. Virtue was a cornerstone of pre-modern societies,
permeating society in many different ways, and on many different levels, and it
was conveyed in erudite and pedagogical texts, ritual, performance and images.
The construction of virtues such as wisdom, courage, and justice helped shape
identities and communities, but also served to legitimize and reinforce
differences pertaining to gender, social hierarchies, and nations. On a more
fundamental level, studying the history of virtue helps us understand the
guiding principles of historical action. Thus, we believe that the history of
virtue is central to understanding these societies, and that the history of
virtue, including criticisms of virtue and virtue ethics, tells us important
things about how men and women thought and acted in ages past.
The Apology of Socrates Xenophon 2018-02-04 by Xenophon of Athens, is a
Socratic dialogue about the legal defence that the philosopher Socrates
presented at his trial for the moral corruption of Athenian youth; and for
asebeia (impiety) against the pantheon of Athens; judged guilty, Socrates was
sentenced to death. Xenophon's literary rendition of the defence of Socrates
evinces the philosopher's ethical opinion about a sentence of death: that it is
better to die before the onset of senility than to escape death by humbling
oneself to an unjust persecution. The other extant primary source about the
persons and events of the Trial of Socrates (399 BC) is the Apology of
Socrates, by Plato. We are delighted to publish this classic book as part of
our extensive Classic Library collection. Many of the books in our collection
have been out of print for decades, and therefore have not been accessible to
the general public. The aim of our publishing program is to facilitate rapid
access to this vast reservoir of literature, and our view is that this is a
significant literary work, which deserves to be brought back into print after
many decades. The contents of the vast majority of titles in the Classic
Library have been scanned from the original works. To ensure a high quality
product, each title has been meticulously hand curated by our staff. Our
philosophy has been guided by a desire to provide the reader with a book that
is as close as possible to ownership of the original work. We hope that you
will enjoy this wonderful classic work, and that for you it becomes an
enriching experience.
Drawn from the Antique Adriano Aymonino 2015 "This catalogue examines one of
the most important educational tools and sources of inspiration for Western
artists for over five hundred years: drawing after the Antique. From the
Renaissance to the 19th century, classical statues offered young artists
idealised models from which they could learn to represent the volumes, poses
and expressions of the human figure and which, simultaneously, provided
perfected examples of anatomy and proportion. For established artists, antique
statues and reliefs presented an immense repertory of forms that they could use
as inspiration for their own creations. Through a selection of thirty-nine
drawings, prints and paintings, covering more than four hundred years and by
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artists as different as Federico Zuccaro, Hendrick Goltzius, Peter Paul Rubens,
Charles-Joseph Natoire, Henry Fuseli and Joseph Mallord William Turner, this
catalogue provides the first overview of a phenomenon crucial for the
understanding and appreciation of European art."--Page 2 of cover.
The Beginnings of Philosophy in Greece Maria Michela Sassi 2020-06-09 How can
we talk about the beginnings of philosophy today? How can we avoid the
conventional opposition of mythology and the dawn of reason and instead explore
the multiple styles of thought that emerged between them? In this acclaimed
book, available in English for the first time, Maria Michela Sassi reconstructs
the intellectual world of the early Greek "Presocratics" to provide a richer
understanding of the roots of what used to be called "the Greek miracle." The
beginnings of the long process leading to philosophy were characterized by
intellectual diversity and geographic polycentrism. In the sixth and fifth
centuries BC, between the Asian shores of Ionia and the Greek city-states of
southern Italy, thinkers started to reflect on the cosmic order, elaborate
doctrines on the soul, write in solemn Homeric meter, or, later, abandon poetry
for an assertive prose. And yet the Presocratics whether the Milesian natural
thinkers, the rhapsode Xenophanes, the mathematician and "shaman" Pythagoras,
the naturalist and seer Empedocles, the oracular Heraclitus, or the inspired
Parmenides all shared an approach to critical thinking that, by questioning
traditional viewpoints, revolutionized knowledge. A unique study that explores
the full range of early Greek thinkers in the context of their worlds, the book
also features a new introduction to the English edition in which the author
discusses the latest scholarship on the subject.-Plato in the Third Sophistic Ryan C. Fowler 2014-10-09 Plato in the Third
Sophistic examines the influence and impact of Plato and Platonism in the era
of Byzantine and Christian rhetoric. The volume brings together articles from
leading scholars of late antique philosophy and literature. Their examinations
show that Plato is the single most important and influential literary figure
used to frame the literature of this time.
Philosophy and the Social Problem Will Durant 2018-01-29 The purpose of this
essay is to show: first, that the social problem has been the basic concern of
many of the greater philosophers; second, that an approach to the social
problem through philosophy is the first condition of even a moderately
successful treatment of this problem; and third, that an approach to philosophy
through the social problem is indispensable to the revitalization of
philosophy.
A Commentary on Plato's Meno Jacob Klein 1989 The Meno, one of the most widely
read of the Platonic dialogues, is seen afresh in this original interpretation
that explores the dialogue as a theatrical presentation. Just as Socrates's
listeners would have questioned and examined their own thinking in response to
the presentation, so, Klein shows, should modern readers become involved in the
drama of the dialogue. Klein offers a line-by-line commentary on the text of
the Meno itself that animates the characters and conversation and carefully
probes each significant turn of the argument. "A major addition to the
literature on the Meno and necessary reading for every student of the
dialogue."—Alexander Seasonske, Philosophical Review "There exists no other
commentary on Meno which is so thorough, sound, and enlightening."—Choice Jacob
Klein (1899-1978) was a student of Martin Heidegger and a tutor at St. John's
College from 1937 until his death. His other works include Plato's Trilogy:
Theaetetus, the Sophist, and the Statesman, also published by the University of
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Chicago Press.
Critias Plato 2017 Originally published in 1980; Greek text retained from
earlier edition, commentary updated, with new English translation and
introduction.
Philosophical Foundations of International Criminal Law Morten Bergsmo
2018-11-30 This first edition of Philosophical Foundations of International
Criminal Law: Correlating Thinkers contains 20 chapters about renowned thinkers
from Plato to Foucault. As the first volume in the series "Philosophical
Foundations of International Criminal Law", the book identifies leading
philosophers and thinkers in the history of philosophy or ideas whose writings
bear on the foundations of the discipline of international criminal law, and
then correlates their writings with international criminal law.
Arts & Humanities Citation Index 2002
The Philosophy of the Marquis de Sade Timo Airaksinen 2002-01-04 The Marquis de
Sade is famous for his forbidden novels like Justine, Juliette, and the 120
Days of Sodom. Yet, despite Sade's immense influence on philosophy and
literature, his work remains relatively unknown. His novels are too long,
repetitive, and violent. At last in The Philosophy of the Marquis de Sade, a
distinguished philosopher provides a theoretical reading of Sade. Airaksinen
examines Sade's claim that in order to be happy and free we must do evil
things. He discusses the motivations of the typical Sadean hero, who leads a
life filled with perverted and extreme pleasures, such as stealing, murder,
rape, and blasphemy. Secondary sources on Sade, such as Hobbes, Erasmusm, and
Brillat-Savarin are analyzed, and modern studies are evaluated. The Philosophy
of the Marquis de Sade greatly enhances our understanding of Sade and his
philosophy of pain and perversion.
General Catalogue of Printed Books to 1955 British Museum. Dept. of Printed
Books 1967
Iamblichus on the Mysteries of the Egyptians, Chaldeans, and Assyrians
2020-03-14
The Discourse of Kingship in Classical Greece Carol Atack 2019 This book
examines how ancient authors explored ideas of kingship as a political role
fundamental to the construction of civic unity, the use of kingship stories to
explain the past and present unity of the polis and the distinctive function or
status attributed to kings in such accounts. It explores the notion of kingship
offered by historians such as Herodotus, as well as dramatists writing for the
Athenian stage, paying particular attention to dramatic depictions of the
unique capabilities of Theseus in uniting the city in the figure of the
'democratic king'. It also discusses kingship in Greek philosophy: the
Socratics' identification of an 'art of kingship', and Xenophon and Isocrates'
model of 'virtue monarchy'. In turn, these allow a rereading of explorations of
kingship and excellence in Plato's later political thought, seen as a critique
of these models, and also in Aristotle's account of total kingship or
pambasileia, treated here as a counterfactual device developed to explore the
epistemic benefits of democracy. This book offers a fascinating insight into
the institution of monarchy in classical Greek thought and society, both for
those working on Greek philosophy and politics, and also for students of the
history of political thought.
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Philosophical Foundations of International Criminal Law Morten Bergsmo
2019-02-21
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